
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 5 April 2007 

11. GAYHURST ROAD - PROPOSED SCHOOL BUS STOP AT ST. PAUL’S SCHOOL 
 
 The Traffic Engineer - Community sought the Board’s approval to install a school bus stop outside 

St. Paul’s School in Gayhurst Road. 
 
 The Board resolved that the parking of vehicles be limited to school buses only between the hours of 

8.30am to 9.30am, and 2pm to 3.30pm Monday to Friday school days, on the west side of Gayhurst 
Road commencing at a point 187 metres north of the Dallington Terrace intersection and extending 
20 metres in a northerly direction. 

 
 


